
Calling all Artists and Businesses...it’s the time of year to 

be  artistic, charitable and businesses to want more foot traffic.  

Let’s combine them all to benefit charities, businesses and the 

artists.  Artists, please make some wonderful Star object and 

themed crafts, Christmas art, decorations, murals or paintings.              

Businesses you want more foot traffic, take the artists up on   

allowing their Silent Auction items to be placed in your        

businesses.  Then when the tally of the best donations come in, 

the Artists making the pieces will be given prizes for the top 3 

best art pieces; the business will get increased foot traffic and 

three charities will receive the benefit of the silent auction    

donations decided by the Star Chamber and Lions Club.  Star 

art will be in businesses from 12/3 to 12/9/15.  Prizes, awards 

& checks will be given at the Festival of Star  Extravaganza’s  

Gala Event @ 7pm on Thurs. 12/10 at a place to be announced.  


